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From:
Sent: October-03-19 8:57 PM
To: NL Public Utilities Board
Subject: Muskrat falls

Hi 
 This costly, mistaken venture approved by the  newfoundland government cannot be transferred to the general 
public. Oops we made a mistake, sorry but you now have to pay.....not good enought.  
The accountability should not be passed on the mostly retirees of this island. 
Another large rate Increase will Increase the out migration. Many of us have kids and grandkids on the mainland and 
only need one more excuse to leave this sinking ship. 
Thanks again   
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy Tab® A 
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